
Announcements


New Bible classes begin next week.

December 20, 2020 

Contribution: 


Attendance: 22


Welcome Home to  


	    Alpine church of Christ


December 27, 2020


Ordinary people serving an extraordinary God.
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28

Monday


29

Tuesday


30

Wednesday

No Prayer 
meeting 
tonight.


Wubbena 
anniversary

31

Thursday


01

Friday


Happy 

New Year


02

Saturday


December 27-January 02 

Campus minister: Caleb Hughes

Youth/young adult minister: Charles Fox


Minister: Curtis Wubbena

WiFi name:  ALPINECHURCH402

Password: b14Smiley

Join us on the internet: 


http://www.alpinechurchtx.org/

No birthdays and one anniversary this week.

“May the Lord make your love increase and overflow for 
each other and for everyone else…”. I Thessalonians 3:12

http://www.alpinechurchtx.org/


CURTIS RESIGNS POSITION AS CASA

What began as an attempt to get to know members of the Alpine 
community soon translated into helping “the fatherless and widows in 
their affliction” (James 1:27) of six families (fifteen children).  In the 
process I met district judges, Health and Human services employees, 
local and district law enforcement officers, as well as friends and 
family members of the displaced children.


Completion of the graduate level certification in Conflict management 
and resolution opens another door of family service. Once residency is 
successfully accomplished (next week) I can serve as a mediator for 
families, neighbors, and others.


Special thanks to the Alpine church for the unanimous support related 
to CASA and the encouragement to receive certification with ACU.


 “Keep on loving one another as brothers and 
sisters.” 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
Hebrews 13:1

September 08, 2020

Veronica Lopez 
Executive Director 
Frontier CASA 
108 N 6th Street 
Alpine, TX, 79830

Dear Ms. Lopez,

I am writing you this letter to notify you that I will be 
resigning from my position as Court Appointed Special 
Advocate volunteer at Frontier CASA. My final day will be 
upon completion and termination of my current cases to 
include:


1.Xxxxxxxxx

2.Xxxxxxxxx

3.Xxxxxxxxx


I have enjoyed my time working with Frontier CASA. 
However, I have decided to pursue another opportunity 
in the area of conflict management. I recently finished my 
advanced coursework and participate in a residency in 
January of 2021.

Thank you for the training and experience you have 
provided me. I wish you and the organization all the best 
in the future.

Sincerely, 

Curtis Wubbena

cc. Benjamin Barrientes, Noemi Aguilar



